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April 2014 

Dates to Remember: 

Apr. 18 – No School for 

Students 

Apr. 23-24 – Parent 

                Conferences 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

The class has been working hard, as usual! The students 

worked together to update our classroom Word Wall with all of 

our vocabulary from Unit 3. Each word has a picture by it to 

help the students practice the definitions of each word. The 

class did an excellent job! Be sure to check out the Word Wall 

when you visit the classroom for conferences next week! 

 

The Healthy Sharks Snack Bar has been a great success every 

Friday morning! The students love being able to choose and 

buy their own snacks, and the Lower School Student Council 

has done a fantastic job giving us lots of healthy options. If you 

would like to contribute anything to the Snack Bar, send the 

food to school with your student. The money raised every 

Friday will be used by the Student Council to benefit the Lower 

School. It’s a great way to eat healthy and help your school! 

   

   

Festival of Words: 

Word Wall 
During the Festival of Words, 

the Lower School and the 

Upper School worked together 

to create their own special 

Word Wall! Every day, each 

class would choose one word 

that matched the theme of the 

day. You can see our words 

displayed on the walls of the 

third floor bridge. The picture 

below is Grade 2’s ideas for the 

theme “Choose the word you 

know with the most syllables.” 
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